
 

 

 
12th January 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 KS4 Guided Choices 
 
We are at a very important time in your child’s education where they, for the first time, are required to 
make choices which will have an impact on the subjects that they study next year. To ensure that 
students make informed choices, we have a planned programme of assemblies taking place over the 
next two weeks to provide them with specific information for each option subject.  Alongside these 
assemblies we have produced a Guided Choices information booklet, which not only provides 
information on the subjects that students can chose, but also outlines the Guided Choices process. This 
booklet has been sent with this email and is also available on our website here.  Can I please ask that 
you take some time to read through this booklet with your child. 

On Wednesday 24th January 2024 (6.00pm to 8.00pm) we are holding a Guided Choices evening for 
parents and students in Year 9.  At this event, the school’s Guided Choices process will be further 
explained to parents and students. There will be a short presentation at 6.00pm repeated at 6.45pm to 
explain the process and timescale. Parents and students can also visit subject areas to hear about the 
separate curriculum offers at KS4 at any time between 6.00pm and 8.00pm. During this time there will 
be opportunities to ask questions and seek any further information related to the choices available to 
Year 9 students. To allow us to prepare for the evening we would be most grateful if you could complete 
the form below to indicate if you are planning on attending the presentation at 6.00pm or 6.45pm. 

https://forms.office.com/e/RFSc8A47t6 

 

If you have any queries regarding the Guided Choices process, please do not hesitate to get in touch 
with me via email at r.mason@brookfieldcs.org.uk.  

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs R Mason 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

https://www.brookfieldcs.org.uk/curriculum/year-9-options/introduction
https://forms.office.com/e/RFSc8A47t6
mailto:r.mason@brookfieldcs.org.uk

